
Local’s  Mussachio  and  Pham
highlight  undercard  Saturday
night  at  The  Claridge  in
Atlantic City
Atlantic City, NJ (January 26, 2017) -Local favorites Chuck
“The Professor” Mussachio and Gabriel Pham will see action in
separate bouts that will highlight an outstanding undercard
this Saturday night at The Claridge Hotel in Atlantic City.

The  card,  which  is  promoted  by  Rising  Promotions  will
feature,Thomas “Cornflake” LaManna taking on Eduardo Flores un
a junior middleweight bout scheduled for eight rounds.

Mussachio (19-3-2, 5 KO’s) of Wildwood, NJ takes on Michael
Mitchell (3-7-2, 1 KO) of Paterson, NJ in a light heavyweight
bout, while Pham (6-1, 2 KO’s) of Pleasantville, NJ battles
Jose Valderrama (5-17, 3 KO’s) of Manati, Puerto Rico in a
super middleweight bout.

Mussachio, who won a unanimous decision over Willis Lockett
last May 27th. That nout was his first bout after a three-plus
year off.

“I tried to get away from boxing, but something brought me
back,” said Mussachio. “I am happy to be on a card back in
Atlantic City.”

This will be Mussachio’s 17th fight in Atlantic City.

Pham  is  on  the  rebound  following  his  loss  to  Christopher
Brooker on Last July 9th in Trenton, New Jersey.

Like most fighters, Pham chalked up the loss to Brooker as a
learning experience.
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“I have been training real hard. What I learned in the Brooker
fight is that I always need to be in shape. The skills don’t
leave you, but I need to stay in shape. I am just 27, so I
need to take a nice slow progress. It is always nice to fight
home. I don;t know much about Valderrama other then he is a
journeyman and he won’t give up.”

In 4-round bouts:

Dan Murray (1-0) of Lanoka Harbor, NJ will square off with
Nahir Albright (0-1) of Philadelphia in a junior welterweight
bout.

Yurik Mamedov (3-0, 1 KO) of New York takes on pro debuting
Jose Jimenez of Ocala, FL in a welterweight tussle.

Dallas Holden (1-0) of Atlantic City will fight Weusi Johnson
(1-2) of Wilmington, DE in a bantamweight card.

Jamil Simmons of Pleasantville, NJ will make his pro debut
against Thomas Roman of Brooklyn, NY in a lightweight affair.

Tickets for this great evening of boxing are $125, $80 and $55
and can be purchased at www.RSPboxing.com

Thomas  LaManna  “I  want  my
rematch with Dusty Harrison”
Atlantic City, NJ (January 25, 2017) – This Saturday night at
The Claridge Hotel, Thomas “Cornflake” LaManna will take on
battle tested Eduardo Flores in a junior middleweight bout
that will headline an eight-bout card.

The card is promoted by Rising Promotions
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LaManna of Millville, New Jersey has a record of 21-2 with 9
knockouts, and wants to avenge his September 15th defeat to
Dusty Hernandez Harrison. But first he must get past the 52
fight veteran Flores.

“Flores  has  been  in  with  numerous  world  champions,”  said
LaManna of Flores, who has competed with the likes of Kermit
Cintron Carlos Baldomir and Diego Chaves. “He is a rugged
veteran, and has only been stopped a handful of times, and the
last time that happened, he was fighting a middleweight. He
will come to fight. I am looking to one-up all the champions
that he has fought.”

To do that, LaManna is looking to take a relaxed approach, and
he is not going into the fight looking for a knockout.

“I believe in my boxing skills, ring generalship and I will
get the job done. I plan a smart 8 rounds of boxing. It will
be exciting because it will be packed inside The Claridge. I
am looking to get this win and get back to a rematch with
Dusty. Even though this fight is at junior middleweight, I am
a welterweight, and I want that rematch.”

“I had an amazing training camp. The loss to Harrison made me
hungrier, and that has motivated me even more than before.”

This will be LaManna’s fourth appearance at the Claridge. This
will be ths 6th sold-out show and LaManna’s relationship with
the hotel is helping a rebirth of boxing in Atlantic City.

“I have a great team behind me. The Claridge has been great to
work with and we are planning four more big shows here this
year.”

In the 6-round co-feature, Chuck Mussachio (19-3-2, 5 KO’s) of
Wildwood,  NJ  takes  on  Michael  Mitchell  (3-7-2,  1  KO)  of
Paterson, NJ in a light heavyweight bout.

Also  in  6-round  fight,  Gabriel  Pham  (6-1,  2  KO’s)  of



Pleasantville, NJ battles Jose Valderrama (5-17, 3 KO’s) of
Manati, Puerto Rico in a super middleweight bout.

In 4-round bouts:

Quian Davis (4-0-2, 2 KO’s) of Mays Landing, NJ fights Demonte
Cherry (1-2, 1 KO) of North Carolina in a heavyweight bout.

Dan Murray (1-0) of Lanoka Harbor, NJ will square off with
Nahir Albright (0-1) of Philadelphia in a junior welterweight
bout.

Yurik Mamedov (3-0, 1 KO) of New York takes on pro debuting
Jose Jimenez of Ocala, FL in a welterweight tussle.

Dallas Holden (1-0) of Atlantic City will fight Weusi Johnson
(1-2) of Wilmington, DE in a bantamweight card.

Jamil Simmons of Pleasantville, NJ will make his pro debut
against Thomas Roman of Brooklyn, NY in a lightweight affair.

Tickets for this great evening of boxing are $125, $80 and $55
and can be purchased at www.RSPboxing.com

Video: Gabriel Pham
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PHAM SET FOR ACTION TONIGHT
IN ATLANTIC CITY
ATLANTIC CITY, NJ (JANUARY 25, 2013)–Two members of the GH3
Promotions  stable  will  be  in  action  at  The  Golden  Nugget
Casino in Atlantic City.

Undefeated  Heavyweight  Doorset  “The  Bullet”  Barnwell  and
undefeated Light Heavyweight Gabriel Pham will take part in
six and four round bouts respectively.

Barnwell (11-0, 5 KO’s) of Norfolk, Virginia weighed in at 245
lbs, for his bout with Jon Bolden (6-7, 5 KO’s) of New York
who weighed in at 227 lbs.

Barnwell will compete in the co-feature bout.

Pham (5-0, 2 KO’s) of Atlantic City weighed in at 174 lbs for
his rematch with Michael Mitchell (2-2-2) of Paterson, NJ who
checked in at 171 lbs.

Said GH3 Promotions Vito Mielnicki: “I see two big victories
for my fighters tonight. I signed guys who can and want to
fight. Doorset stepped in for an injured fighter to be in the
co-feature against a guy who can punch. Gabriel has been off
for a bout 10 months and is getting back in the ring with a
guy he had a war with in Mitchell.”

The bouts can be seen LIVE all over the world beginning at
7:30  on  www.pandafeed.tv  for  just  $9.99  by  clicking:
http://pandafeed.tv/#!/watch/52961bea2b83679220004154

The show is promoted by Sal Musumeci’s Final Forum Promotions.
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